
Dear Victus Families,

Where did the time go? As the summer holidays wind down and we go into our
last week before the return to school, I want to extend a warm welcome to you. I
am very excited about this new school year as we have so many things to
celebrate already:

A special welcome to several new families and students!
We have an increased enrolment which has our secondary classes close to
capacity!
Our Prep Team is well on its way to kicking off a great start to their
campaign!
Our Co-op program is flourishing with student interest heading into its 2nd
year!
Field trips, excursions, special events, and celebrations are being scheduled!

Our staff continues to work hard to ensure a smooth transition for our students.
Our office is open we are available to meet your needs. Please do not hesitate
to call if you need anything.

Early next week, each homeroom teacher will be sending out a welcome email
to their families as well as a personal phone call to introduce themselves and
make a connection with you. Some of the message will include mandatory
classroom supplies. This will differ between grades but as a guideline, each
student should have at least the following base set of school supplies:
Pens, Pencils, Eraser, Ruler, Lined Paper (8 ½ x 11), Large Binder w. dividers,
Pencil Crayons (Gr. 5-8), Charged Laptop w. Charger Calculator.

Along with the introductory email, we will be sending out the “First Day Package”
so that you can have time to go through all of the information well in advance.
On Thursday, August 29 and Friday, August 30, our teaching staff will be involved
in professional development and will have limited availability throughout these
days. We are excited to see everyone on Tuesday, September 3 bright and early
with smiles on!

Many thanks and enjoy the rest of your summer holidays.

Principal Furfaro
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*Please Note: All students will be fitted
for and receive an on-ice jersey and
socks during the first week. To ensure a
comfortable and proper fit, students will
be able to substitute for different sizing
for this week only, so we encourage
them to err on the larger side in case
they grow or purchase larger
equipment. As per our dress code
policy, students must keep their jersey
and socks in good condition. Should
students require another jersey or socks
throughout the school year for any
reason, they are available for purchase
in-school at any time.

*To view or purchase new Victus
apparel, please click here. 

Apparel orders placed before the
deadline will be arriving within the next
few days. Parents will receive an email
notification when their order is ready for
pickup. If your order was placed after the
deadline, you can expect to receive it by
the second week of September. 

Victus offers a variety of used uniforms
available for purchase. To schedule a
time to view these items, please email
Jessica.

Aug. 29 - Professional Development for            
                Teaching Staff

Aug. 30 - Professional Development for 
                Teaching Staff

Sept. 2  - Labour Day

Sept. 3 -  1st Day of School

Sept. 16 - Student Council Nominations

Sept. 17 - Open House! 

Sept. 19 - Terry Fox Day

UPCOMING...
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